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On March 14, 2012 President of CNMC Mr. Luo Tao, accompanied by Vice-president of 

CNMC Tao Xinghu, paid visit to President of Zambia Michael Sata. The two sides 

exchanged ideas on both concerned issues. 

During the meeting, Mr. Luo Tao congratulated President Sata on his success in 

presidential election, and expressed thanks for his support and kind care to subsidiaries of 

CNMC in Zambia. He said that CNMC will support the government led by President Sata 

as always, and further expand investment in Zambia, create more job opportunities, and 

strictly carry out social responsibility. President Sata appreciated every effort of CNMC, 

and assured that Zambian government will create most favorable investment atmosphere 

for CNMC and other foreign enterprises hence create more job positions for Zambian 

people and promote economic development and social prosperity of Zambia. 

President Sata extended his warm welcome to all members of CNMC delegation and 

emphasized that investment and development of CNMC has promoted communication and 

cooperation between China and Zambia. People of China and Zambia have both benefited 

from it. He hoped that CNMC could introduce more Chinese investors to Zambia to invest 

in mineral development, agriculture, and textile industry. Mr. Luo Tao also reported the 



latest news of progress and investment plan to President Sata, and assured that CNMC will 

live up its commitment to Zambian government and people, further increase investment in 

Zambia and operate in line with Laws and Regulations in Zambia. 

Vice-president of Zambia Dr. Guy Scott, Provincial Minister of East Province of Zambia 

and other government officials of Zambia, and General Manager of ZCCZ, General 

Manager of 15 MCC also attended the meeting. 

 




